Welcome to Holly Spring Friends Meeting

August 29, 2021

Church Office: 336-879-3136

Email: hollyspring@rtmc.net Website: www.hollyspring.org

YOUTH SUNDAY!

"Then Jesus took the loaves, gave thanks to God, and distributed them to the people. Afterward he did the same with the fish. And they all ate as much as they wanted." John 6:11 (NLT)

Prelude and Centering Down

Prayer

Welcome, Announcements & Birthdays

Praise & Worship Songs: Stronger & As the Deer

Children's Story

Prayer Concerns

Special Music

Open Worship

Message

Benediction

In order to reduce personal contact, we will continue not passing the plate for the offering. A bucket will be available at the back door. Thank you for your faithfulness.

Welcome Guests! We're so glad you're here!

Please fill out a Visitor Card from the back of the pew and place it in the offering bucket as you leave today. Also, please stop by the foyer on your way out to receive our special "Visitor Gift" today!

What's Happening This Week?

Today 5:00 pm Youth Meeting

Wednesday 7:00 pm Park Outreach Team Meeting

END OF SUMMES BLAST SEPTEMBER 11TH | 4:00PM UNTIL DUSK AT THE PARK

Everyone is invited to join us for a great evening of fun and fellowship including:

00 pm CANOEING / BASKETBALL / GAGA PIT / CORN HOLE, ETC.

5:00 pm VOLLEYBALL GAME

Flyers 111 6:15 pm PIZZA SUPPER

7:00 pm IN CONCERT Bobby Marsh and Scott Auman (pond shelter)

Love offering to be received

Bring chairs. Event is free. Please invite those who may not have a church home. Note: Due to recent stocking we are not yet able to make the pond available for fishing.

ADO PT

THANK YOU to All Who Adopted...

...our college and working young adults for the special board! We are so appreciative of you taking on this very important roll. Please remember to reach out to your "child" AS SOON AS POSSIBLE. Cards, care packages, even a text or message from their "adoptive parents" is very influential! Together we can make a positive impact in their busy lives!



Please join in celebrating the recent wedding of

Drake & Cassie (Gann) Phillips

on June 26, 2021! Let's shower them with gift cards to help them begin their new life together! A basket will be in the foyer continuing today through August 29th. Join in supporting and showing love to this young couple!!

Park Outreach team

We are wanting to develop a "Park Outreach Team" of interested persons to plan and coordinate park outreach activities for our community. This team will meet on the first Wednesday night of each month beginning Sept. 1 at 7:00pm. Note that Ken Cross from CEDES Sports will begin meeting with us each month beginning Oct. 6 to train us in various outreach ministries using our Park resources. Let Todd know if you are interested in being part of the team!

Church Secretary Position Open

Resumes are currently being received for the part time secretary position here at Holly Spring (15 hours per week). The job description is on our website. If you know of someone outside the church who may be qualified for this position, please let Todd or a member of M&C know. It was recently announced that Heather Wright has resigned and will be with us through the end of September.

Atlantic Friends Christian Ministries

ANNUAL ASSEMBLY

Registration DEADLINE IS MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 13
Annual Assembly is a great time for everyone to gather for day of worship, business, fellowship, and lots of fun activities!
Youth and Young Adults will gather Friday, September 24 at 7:00 pm.
Details and registration on AFCM website! Childcare will be available.

Wednesday Night Plan for Fall 2021

The only "in person" gatherings will be as follows: 1st Wednesday of each month: Regular "Park Outreach Team" meetings (with Ken Cross) at 7:00 pm. Open to anyone who is interested.

3rd Wednesday of each month: Monthly Meeting at 7:00 pm

Each Wednesday Online (beginning Sept. 8th): Todd will record and post short devotional messages on HSFM Facebook page at 6:00 pm. Families are encouraged to watch these and pray together as a family at home. Please "share" with others. A "digital connection card" will be available for prayer requests or those seeking more info about the church. Trotter will also have social media engagement with youth & young adults involving discipleship and discussion.



I WILL RISE

PRAYER CONCERNS

Kempton Atwood	Georgia Coble Family	Bobby Millikan
Charles & Bonnie Baker	Faye Coltrane Family	Reece Needham
Connie Baker	Chad Eddy	LaLonne S. Oertel Family
Trotter Bolton	Elaine Feagle	Bonnie Parks Family
Anita Brady	Mike Garner Family	Pete Parks
Karen Brady	Amy Graves	Josh Phthisic
Mary Brewer	David Haithcock Family	Helen Pike
Christopher Brice	Karen Heilman	Chrystal Pippin
Roy Brown Family	Annarae Hodgin	Brennan Pore
Eli Burton	Nelson Jessup	Ray & Diane Rivers
Debra Bushey	Jim Konkle	Gracie Smith
Brad Byers	Samantha Maness	Noel & Bobby Spivey
Ellis & Mildred Byrd	Judah McNabb	Lester Stone
Kim Canoy	Leonard McNeil	Caroline Brady Walker
Ethan Clark		Thanksgiving Church

Nursing Home and Assisted Living Residents

Pattie Craven Elmcroft Assisted Living of Asheboro
Gary Cox Elmcroft Assisted Living of Asheboro

National Concerns

- ♦ Government Leaders
- ◆ Crisis in Afghanistan
- ♦ Coronavirus
- Spiritual life and health of our nation, leaders and military families
- ♦ Israel/Middle East/North Korea
- ◆ Persecuted Christians Worldwide

Ministries & Missions

- ◆ Atlantic Friends Christian Ministries
- ♦ Bob & Hope Carter, Missionaries
- ♦ Greater Piedmont Adult & Teen Challenge
- ◆ Grace Haven Christian Children's Home, Siler City
- ♦ Your Choices Randolph, Asheboro

SENIOR PASTOR	Todd Brown
	336.318.5151 (cell)
	336.879.8388 (home)
YOUTH PASTOR	Trotter Bolton
	336.420.5058 (cell)
CLERK OF MONTHLY MEETING	Joe Allen: 336.879.2046 (home)
CLERK OF MINISTRY & COUNSEL	Ken Spivey: 336.879.1340 (home)
SECRETARY	Heather Wright
SECRETARY OFFICE HOURS	Tues Thurs. 9am - 2pm

Facility Reservations:

If anyone needs to reserve any of the church facilities or the van, please call or email the secretary with the dates and times.



Special Reminder: Don't forget we have a hearing assist system available on Sunday mornings! Anyone who needs to use this service can see the sound technician before service.

Bulletin Announcements/Reservations

All announcements for the bulletin should be called or emailed to the church office by **Wednesday morning** of each week.

	TODAY	NEXT SUNDAY
GREETERS	Ronald Cox & Revonda Cox	Steven & Beth Grose
FLOWERS		Phyllis Allen
CHILDREN'S STORY	Youth Sunday	